
	

	

CALL for Accelerator Projects 
Building on the successful 2015 experience, EIT Health launched the 
second edition of the Health Innovation and Business Creation Summer 
School 2016 to be held in Dublin (11–15 July 2016) and Barcelona (25-
29 July 2016). 
Jointly organised by Trinity College Dublin, IESE Business School and 
the Friedrich-Alexander-University Erlangen-Nürnberg, it will provide 
a creative and transformational action-learning experience, enabling 
participants to successfully innovate in the context of active and 
healthy ageing. 
Linking with the EIT Health pillars of innovation and acceleration, 
6 practical projects for participants to work on will be resourced 
from inside EIT Health in collaboration with EIT Health CLCs and 
partners. These can be accelerator, innovation or business projects,  
ideally of a medium to high TRL, ready to pass to the next stage of 
market maturity. The EIT Health Accelerator will be closely involved 
in project selection, mentoring and potential follow up. Partners with 
a current or future EIT Health ‘Innovation by Ideas’ project might 
find this opportunity particularly interesting. 

What are the benefits? 
This offers a unique opportunity to share a business idea/project with 
a group of enthusiastic young entrepreneurs, to fast-track them to the 
next stage. The group will look into identified challenges and 
barriers and will also develop new insights and perspectives during 
the summer school. All this could propel the project to a pre-
accelerator or near-investor-ready stage. The teams will be guided by 
experts and mentors from the large EIT Health network, providing 
advice on all potential issues. The exercise is meant to increase the 
likelihood of projects to be taken up by the EIT Health Accelerator or 
associated Tech-transfer facilities in the different CLCs. 

What is expected from the Project Leader? 
While (junior) members of project teams are encouraged to apply as 
participants to guide their project from ‘inside’, project ‘owners’ 
with their deep knowledge are expected to make themselves available 
for direction and support to the respective teams, ideally in person 
(Dublin/Barcelona) and/or virtually. Preferably, extensive information 
on the project will be accessible at least one month prior to the 
start (early June) to allow setup of teams, pre-module preparation, 
familiarisation with the topic and identification of respective 
mentors. 
Intellectual property will remain with project ‘owners’, while 
additional dispositions, such as NDAs, might be used. Please note, 
that by providing projects, it is acknowledged that materials may 
appear on photographs and videos to be later used for EIT Health 
promotion. 
Please complete the provided project template and send to 
simone.reiprich@fau.de. 


